Dear Eveldyn and Don;

Congratulations on the fine article in Te-
biwa, analysing the Lindenmeier technology. It is
& classic and much needed. Did you send reprints
to Bordes and lMarie®?

A friend of mine has come out with a defini-
tive article on crescents (last issue of Amer.
Antiquity). I looked over his collection recently
and thought that many or most of the specimens
had been made from heat-treated material. I urged
him to send them to you to get your opinion on the
guestion. His name is Lewis Tadlock.

If you two are in San Diego this winter, come
by and stay with me. I have a spare room. Sold the
pad in Brentwood and am looking for a chance to

buy or build. -
one to both,
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